
 

 

A position in Kingston for a General Registrant 
(part-time position for a 12 month contract - with potential for longer) 

 
Community Midwives of Kingston is looking for a General Registrant who would like to join 
our group of fun-loving, supportive midwives. As with most practices our group finds itself 
with midwives whose lives are constantly changing and as one of our midwives needs to 
take a leave of absence we are curious as to who might come and join us and add to the 
type of quality care we provide to clients and their families in Kingston. 
 
Kingston is a great place to live and we enjoy a thriving practice that provides care to 
clients from urban and rural settings. As midwives we have established a solid working 
relationship with the obstetrical staff at our teaching hospital (KGH) and enjoy the 
supportive environment that has developed there over the years. At present our scope at 
KGH includes epidurals, foley inductions and we are working on protocols to expand our 
scope (i.e. ECV, oxytocin IOL, ...) Home birth is a priority for us as a group and we would 
welcome applicants who share our commitment to supporting this choice of birth place. 
 
We are offering the successful candidate a 12 month contract with the opportunity to work 
in an unique triple team model for the first nine months. With 25 BCCs/year this 
established team of midwives work one week of clinic, one week of on/call and then one 
week protected holiday time. It is a great model for a General Registrant who wants to live 
in Kingston and enjoy a balanced lifestyle. (The model of care for the last 3months of this 
contract would depend on team switches and client demand). 
 
Ideally the start date for this position would be clinic as of December 1st 2018 as we 
already have clients in care for January 2019 for this position.  We appreciate that this is 
short notice and would be as flexible as possible with this date should an applicant who is 
an obvious fit with our practice need us to adjust this timing. We want applicants to know 
that there is potential to stay with CMK beyond this contract as, mentioned above, the 
uncertainty of midwives' lives and the growing number of clients means there is often 
potential to grow the practice.  In the past 5 years we have grown rapidly from 7 to 13 
midwives and it is exciting to think of who might join us next. 
 
Please send your CV and references to susanascasa@gmail.com as soon as possible. We are 
going to keep this posting open until a successful candidate is found!  
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